
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 3, 2024 Project Update 

 

2024 Street and Utility Improvements 

 

Village of Fontana-on-Geneva Lake 
 

Remember to SLOW DOWN in Construction Zones and take extra precautions around 

construction crews, pedestrians, as well as material & equipment stored within and around the 

work zones. Follow all posted construction signage and/or detours. 

 

Underground work and restoration is continuing in the intersection of S Lake Shore Drive 

at Shabbona Drive. The intersection is currently CLOSED TO THRU TRAFFIC. For the week 

of May 6, the surface asphalt course (upper layer) pavement of Shabbona Drive from CTH B to 

Church Drive is scheduled to be milled off following spot base repairs. Local traffic may drive on 

the milled surface but there may be delays due to construction work so plan accordingly. Weather 

dependent, binder asphalt course (lower layer) paving for Shabbona Drive is currently scheduled 

for Friday May 10th with the surface asphalt course and pavement marking by the end of the 

following week. Utility and road work at the north end of Shabbona Drive is anticipated to be 

wrapped up prior to Memorial Day. Construction is scheduled to begin in Fontana Avenue the 

week of May 20th.  

 

       
 

The anticipated construction schedule may be adjusted because of inclement weather or other 

factors outside of the Contractor’s control. Work by private utilities such as gas, electric, phone 

and cable are not part of the Village’s Contract and may not be reflected in the above schedule. 

Feel free to contact Village Hall at (262) 275-6136 with any questions. 
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